
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
 

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Attempt Luring 

008th District (Chicago Lawn) 
 

About the Crime: 
 
On January 21, 2016, at approximately 8:00 AM on the 2400 block of West 79th 
St., an unknown male attempted to lure (3) children (11yr old male, 8 year old 
male and an 8 year old female) into his vehicle as the children walked to school.  
The children ran, fleeing to an alley nearby, and then made their way back home 
where they alerted their mother. The vehicle was last seen traveling westbound 
on 79th St. 

 
About The Offender(s) 

• Offender  (Driver) is described as a male black.  

• Approximately 40 to 45 years of age, shoulder length braids with orange 
tips, no facial hair, no distinctive accent, medium brown complexion.  

• Approximately 5’07”, 170lbs, medium build 

• Last seen wearing dark clothing. 
 

About The Vehicle 
 

• Described as a newer model Chevrolet pickup truck black in color. 
 
 

What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood. 

• Do not let children walk or play alone.  Identify safe havens along your 
child's route to school and home, such as businesses or trusted 
neighbors. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings.   
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
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